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17th of April  
School will start again after the Easter break on Monday, 

April 17, 2023. 

From April 19, every Wednesday: 
Cycling for the fourth graders 
The preparation for the bicycle test for 

our fourth graders will take place every 

Wednesday until 17.05.2023 (test day) at 

the traffic practice area (Friedrich-Ebert-

Str. 86; 95448 Bayreuth). As soon as the 

shuttle arrives, the children will take the bus to the traffic 

training location. Please be at school with your child at 7:45 

am. You are also welcome to bring your child directly to the 

traffic training area. 

Illness and school attendance - 
reporting illnesses 
If a child shows symptoms of ill-
ness, we ask that you keep your 
child home.  

Your child must be symptom-
free for 24 hours before return-
ing to school  

(examples:  fever-free for 24 hours  your child has not had 
to vomit in the last 24 hours).  

A confirmation of illness by the doctor (from the 3rd day of 
illness) is not mandatory. However, we will gladly take this 
confirmation if you had to present your child to the pediatri-
cian for clarification of the illness.  
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Please inform us immediately if a child is suffering from one of the infectious diseases listed below:  

● Whooping cough ● Viral flu ● Scarlet fever ● Measles ● Mumps ● Rubella ● Ringworm  
● Chicken pox, ● Hepatitis A/B.  

This is to ensure that we do not put other children and colleagues at risk. 

Parking and speed in the area of the parking lot and 
the schoolyard. 
During pick-up, the school parking lot is very congested at certain peak times. We ask that you 
park in a space-saving manner.  

Please do not enter the school yard until the parking spaces in front of the school are full. You are 
welcome to ring the school gate if it is still closed around 2pm.  

Please drive slowly or at walking speed in the area of the park-
ing lot in front of the school and on the schoolyard. Children 
are playing there! 

Please be considerate of each other in the parking lot. It is not nec-
essary to park longer in the morning, as children should also be en-
couraged to go to school on their own to support their independ-
ence. Of course, it is different on days when your child has a lot of 
luggage and you need to help them carry it. 

Please comply with the submission deadlines 
Occasionally, we require responses from you regarding registrations, questionnaires, and also 

monetary amounts by a specific deadline. We kindly ask you to strictly adhere to the submission 

deadlines. Only that way is it possible for us to meet our own deadlines, such as registering your 

children, taking advantage of offers, or preparing and paying for projects. 

 

Your school team of the  

Private Elementay School Thiergarten Palace 

 


